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Wednesday 7th of May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Ultimate Frisbee at Bure Valley School 

Thursday 15th May 

 

A trip has been organised for Year 6 and 7 to visit Bure Valley School to play Ultimate Frisbee with the 

students at Bure Valley. The trip is linked to the PE curriculum and will further the students' learning.  

The visit will be on Thursday 15th May, leaving school at 1.00pm and travelling by school transport, 

returning to school in plenty of time before the taxis leave at 3.15pm. 

Important information for the session:  

School PE uniform and suitable PE shoes must be worn.  The trip will go ahead regardless of the 

weather, so please ensure your young person brings a coat/sunscreen. They will need to bring a water 

bottle, ideally in a rucksack.  

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

There will be no cost for this trip. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  

 

Kind regards, 

Lucy Wade 
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